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REMEMBRANCE DAY  

As you are aware, today is Remembrance Day. 

 

Remembrance does not glorify war and its symbol, the red poppy, is a sign of both 

Remembrance and hope for a peaceful future. 

 

Remembrance unites people of all faiths, cultures, and backgrounds but it is also deeply 

personal.  It could mean wearing a poppy in November, before Remembrance Sunday.  It 

could mean joining with others in your community on a commemorative anniversary. Or it 

could mean taking a moment on your own to pause and reflect. 

Everyone is free to remember in their own way, or to choose not to remember at all.  
 

Here at Marlfields we believe it is important to remember the symbolism of honouring our 

servicemen and women and the animals who sacrificed their lives and who serve to ensure we 

remain free.   
 

Today all the children (including those at swimming lessons) observed the 2-minute 

silence at 11:00am; Years 6 walked down to the cenotaph in town to observe the 2-

minute silence and took part in the short service there. 
 

Each class made a poppy tribute, following the 2-minute silence each class they filed past our 

display in the reception area and laid their poppy representation.  It was incredibly  moving to 

see the solemnity on the faces of the children as they went past.  Especially so when the 

youngest children in our ‘family’ laid down their wreath, for such tender years, they all showed 

so much respect and reverence for the occasion. 
 

We managed to take a few pictures through quite teary eyes!  Here are a few.  

                      
 

 
    

https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/remembrance/remembrance-events/remembrance-sunday


 
Year 4’s DT WEEK 

This week Year 4 have begun their Design and Technology Project.  The children have been 

learning and discovering about making bread. 
 

The children were given a sample of different types of bread to test and evaluate.  This included   

white bread, pitta bread, wholemeal bread and a naan like flat bread. 

After tasting and evaluating the different breads the class determined their favourite to be a 

tie between the white bread and the naan bread. Next week, they are having a go at actually 

making bread! 
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BE SEEN, BE SAFE 

Co-op Funeral Care have very kindly donated a Be Seen, Be Safe pack to each of our 

Reception Class children.  The pack consists of a reflective arm band, colouring book and 

crayons.  We thank them for their generous support. 

   

 

 

 

 

DATASTOR FOOTBALL COMPETITION   

Look at our amazing players in our recent Datastor Inter-School Football Competition.  Don’t 

they look smart. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Players' Player this time was Ethan Duval, and Manager's Player was Reece Coates. 

Well played boys, as always you did the school proud.   

 


